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10th annual national conclave of Indian Student Parliament (Bharatiya Chhatra
Sansad), scheduled oh February 20th to 23rd, 2020, at Vigyan Bhawan, New Delhi.

1 message A\

no-reply <admin@aicte-india.org> 14 December 2019 at 11:46
To: principal@mitmuzaffarpur.org ’

Dear Madam / Sir,

Bharatiya Chhatra Sansad Foundation, Pune has been organizing a national conclave every year at Pune, with active
support from the Union Ministry of Youth Affairs & Sports, Government of India; Ministry of Higher & Technical
Education (Maharashtra) and Association of Indian University (AlU). The platform is absolutely non — political and
does not engage in any mainstream party politics.

The Conclave encourages independent thinking and socio-political initiative in young student and facilities learning of
crucial social and political skills. The students are encouraged to understand the importance of citizenry and their
participation in democratic processes. -

On reaching the milestone of its 10th year, the annual edition of the conclave in 2020 will be a 4-day the affair, which
will be organized during February 20th to 23rd, 2020, at Vigyan Bhawan, New Delhi. In view of the significance of the
event, the importance of cause and effectiveness of discourse, it is advised‘to nominate 5 spirited students from your
college to participate in this conclave.

For further information or clarification, the office of the founder & convener, Shri Rahul V. Karad can be directly
contacted on 9881721353, 8888815421/22/24/25 and info@bharatiyachhatrasansad.org .The online registration can
be done on the website www.bharatiyachhatrasansad.org

In the view of the above, please find the attacment of the letter.

hitps:/drive.google .com/file/d/143lgQRB¢0u TJuDxOnHijFm_x4iBYAwKp/view?usp=sharing
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